
 

CIVIC ELECTION 2018: All candidates forum planned for Rutland 

 

The Rutland Residents Association will host a public forum for the upcoming Kelowna civic 

election candidates on October 2, Tuesday at 7 p.m., at the Rutland Centennial Hall. 

The candidates will arrive 6:00 pm to have time to get your table assignment number and to 

set up.  The doors will be open to the general public at 7:00 pm as cited above.  

The format for the forum will be a general assembly where each mayor, council and school 

board candidate will be set up at a designated area within the hall. 

The public will be able to meet each candidate on a personal level, with each candidate set up 

at their own table to answer questions.  

The residents association hopes the forum will help facilitate discussion between the public and 

the various candidates. 

Please note that our association hosted this type of forum in 2014. The forum had a total of 

46 candidates for city council, mayor and school board in attendance.  The turnout at this 

forum was phenomenal and the candidates appreciated the one on one format. 

The Centennial Hall is located at 180 Rutland Road North. 

Parking will be on Roxby Road due to construction in the front of the hall.  

We will also have individuals who will direct traffic and provide direction to access the hall. 

We sincerely hope to see all of the candidates attend. 

A special thank you goes out to the Rutland Parks Society for generously providing the Hall 

and for advertising the event as well the Uptown Rutland Business Association for logistic and 

advertising support.  

Contact person: Sharlene Drohomereski - Rutland Residents Association Secretary 

Candidates may direct an email to secretary@rutlandresidentsassociation.ca or call 250-807-

5988 to register. 
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